Jenny Leaman

From: Kingston Town Book and Cards <fcskingston@bigpond.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 26 May 2015 10:43 AM

To: tfg

Subject: tasmanian smoke free generation

To Whom it may concern,

This will hurt small business greatly.What ever happened to freedom of choice ?
We are just a small store trying to compete with the likes of Woolworths that are only 2 stores from us.

Small business will be hugely disadvantaged.| believe this will send smokers to the Black market.

Regards
Free Choice Kingston



